NPU-B Board Meeting

April 7, 2020

As our community addresses the COVID-19 pandemic and we engage in the social distancing required to manage the virus, protect our first responders, and preserve essential health care services, we wish everyone in our NPU-B neighborhoods good health and safety.

We are cancelling the March 31st Zoning Committee meeting and the April 7th Public Safety and NPU-B Board meetings. If you had cases on the agenda, they will be heard the following month.

If our public health officials recommend continued social distancing into May, we will offer an online mechanism for meetings.

Meanwhile, here are some good sites for information on COVID-19 and Atlanta's response:

CDC: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/index.html

City of Atlanta News: https://www.atlantaga.gov/newsroom/press-releases

Dr. Carlos del Rio (Global Health): @CarlosdelRio7 (Twitter account)